
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information: 

Sarah Bondareff 
411 Washington Street 
Seward, AK 99664 
(907) 422-0514 
sarah_bondareff@nps.gov 

 

Leah Wold 
Exit Glacier Lead 
Ranger 
(907) 422-0529 
leah_wold@nps.gov 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Want to put the “youth” in Youth Conservation Corps? 
Kenai Fjords National Park is offering some unique summer employment 
opportunities to teens. This program is open to all applicants ages 15 
through 18. These positions are designed to give students the background 
they need to pursue a variety of jobs in the future. It is a great way to 
learn new skills and begin building a resume. Participants are encouraged 
to apply for uniformed positions in the park following their YCC year. 
 
Applicants must have parental consent to participate in the program. This 
is a paid position. Enrollees will work for 10-12 weeks beginning in late 
May and ending in early August. Applications are due by March 11, 
2022.

 
 
 
Visit: https://www.nps.gov/kefj/getinvolved/youth-conservation-corps.htm 
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